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Hi Everyone,  

Next term, I’m very pleased to announce that we can invite our parents/caregivers back to our school 

assemblies which are held each Friday at 2:40pm. Parents will need to enter via the side entrance of the 

gym and all parents will need to sign in using the QR code. I will provide parents/caregivers more details 

regarding the assemblies at the beginning of Term 2.  

Also, I was hoping that we would be able to start moving into the Junior section of the school over the 

holidays, however the completion date of the rebuild is locked in for April 22nd.  

I personally want to thank the whole school community for their ongoing support throughout the term! 

It’s been a great term and I am looking forward to seeing you all next term! 

A Happy Easter to all and 

have a restful and safe 

holiday break!  
Belinda Karlsson 

Acting Principal 
 
 

School Diary Dates 2021 
TERM 2 2021 
First Day of Term 2 2021-Monday 19th April 2021 
Melbourne Symphony Orchestra- Year 3 students- Friday 7th May 2021 
GRIP Leadership Conference -Tuesday 25th May 2021 (Year 6 Student Leaders) 
 

Curriculum Days 2021 
Friday 23rd April (no students at school) 
Wednesday 23rd June- Three Way Conferences (Reporting to Parents) 
Monday 1st November- (no students at school) 
 

School Camps 
Portsea Camp, Portsea- Years 5 & 6 
Monday 8th November to Thursday 11th November 2021 (3 overnight stays) 
 

Arrabri Lodge, Warburton- Year 3 & 4 Monday 15th November to Wednesday 17th November 2021 (2 
overnight stays) 

 

https://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&url=https%3A%2F%2Ffriendlystock.com%2Fproduct%2Fhappy-easter%2F&psig=AOvVaw3YUt9IsuNWdyo7hCKlp1En&ust=1583808217438000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAIQjRxqFwoTCPjT5cOvjOgCFQAAAAAdAAAAABAD


   

 

The Easter Bunny made a special appearance 

at our School today! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Thank you to 

everyone for their 

wonderful 

contributions 

towards 

fundraising for the 

Royal Children’s Hospital.  

In total we raised $507.50 



   

 

FUNDRAISING 
The school Council fundraising committee is 

having a Bunnings Sausage Sizzle on:  

 

Saturday, 15th May at Bunnings Broadmeadows, 

 9:00am-4:00pm 

 

We would love your support on the day. If you are able to volunteer some of 

your time it would be greatly appreciated.  You can volunteer for ONE hour or 

for as MANY hours as you you’re able too. 

If you can’t volunteer, but would still like to support the day, please feel free to 

donate any of the following: soft drink cans, water, napkins, tomato sauce, 

mustard, bread or sausages! 

If you can donate any of the above items, please contact the office on  

9338 6083 

 

Hope to see you all at Bunnings (Broadmeadows) on Saturday 15th May, 2021. 

 

 
 

  

 

 

 

 

 



   

 

 

 
 

 

 

A HUGE thank you to Sarah and Marinus Dienjes 

from Gladstone Park Bakers Delight for organising 

our marvellous Hot Cross Buns Fundraiser! 

 

The Hot Cross Buns Fundraiser raised $544.00 for 

our school!  

Fantastic effort! 

 

Thank you to the whole school community for 

supporting this great fundraising event! 
 

  

 

 
 



SPORT UPDATE 

 

  

Congratulations to the 45 students who 

competed in the Broadmeadows District Cross 

Country in week 9 at Westmeadows Reserve. All 

of the students’ training during term 1 paid off 

and everyone did a fantastic job. 

Congratulations to Nina D (3/4C), Stephanie C 

(4TC), Declan C (4TC), Laibah K (5CN) and Jordan 

K (6KB) for placing in the top 8 in their age group 

and making it to the next round. This will take 

place on May 26th. 

 


